
	
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

  

As the planning authority responsible for the Lane Cove Tunnel, we 
strenuously deny any allegation of "reverse engineering".  

In fact, we spoke with numerous traffic forecasters - not stopping until we 
found one who gave us the figures we needed to start digging.  

If that's not world's best practice, I don't know what is.  

 
 
Tony Woodford 
CEO  

 
 “Building Australia – One White Elephant At A Time” 

Click for more information 


